
Hi Helen, 

 
November is an ideal time to book flu vaccinations on behalf of your employees. It is before the peak 
of the flu season and will ensure they are protected as we move into the winter months. 

In 2023, our employee vaccination service makes it even easier for you to buy their vaccination 
vouchers online. These can then be redeemed by employees at Boots stores nationwide. 

You can review further information and register your interest via the link below: 

Boots Corporate Flu Vaccination Service / November 2023  

A note worth pointing out this year, is that anyone aged up to 64 is not eligible for a free vaccination*. 

Many thanks for your time. 

Mahesh Patel 
Commercial Pharmacy Services Manager 
Boots UK 
D90, Thane Road, Beeston, Nottingham, NG90 1BS 
Member of Walgreens Boots Alliance 

 
 
*Patients aged 50-64 are not eligible (unless via other health criteria) for a free flu vaccine this year in 
England and Wales 
 
Disclaimer: This email is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential or privileged information. If 
you have received it in error please notify us immediately and destroy this e-mail and any attachments. In addition, you must not 
disclose, copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on this email or any attachments. Any views or opinions presented in this email 
are solely of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Boots. Email may be susceptible to data corruption, interception, 
unauthorised amendment, viruses and delays or the consequences thereof. Accordingly, this e-mail and any attachments are opened at 
your risk. If you do not wish to receive further emails from Boots, please click here. 

 

https://boots-corporatehealth.co.uk/page.cfm?article=0x93f4292572196ea89292484c4586287e.0.189120
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